
PRESS RELEASE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
DATE:  September 5, 2023 

 

CONTACT: Brock Cherry, Director, Planning and Community Development 

 

 

PLANNING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT CLOSURE FOR 

STAFF TRAINING  
 

 

GREAT FALLS, Montana – The City Planning and Community Development 

office, Suite 112 at the Civic Center, will be closed on Wednesday, September 6, 2023, from 

8:00 A.M. until 9:45 A.M. for staff to attend training. Please leave a voicemail at 406-455-

8430, and your call will be returned as soon as possible.  

The department apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause and assures you 

that ongoing training will help them serve the community even better. Questions or concerns 

may be directed to the Planning and Community Development office at 406-455-8430. 

Thank you for your understanding and patience. 

 

 

(end) 
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Ranked as one of the 
most affordable places 
to live in the country 
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